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Corby BESS Project 

I, Karen Bell, am writing as a resident and member of the agricultural community in 
Vacaville. I would like to express my strong opposition to the Corby Lithium Battery 
Energy Storage System (BESS) proposed to be built near my home.  
 
While I understand the importance of technological progress and clean energy 
development, I am deeply concerned about the environmental and health risks this 
facility poses, being built so close to residents, agricultural land, animals and livestock. 
These are essential to our city's way of life. Our city is named for cows! Vaca is a 
Spanish word meaning COW. We live in "cowland" ..... not industrial land!  
 
As I am sure you are well aware that the pollutants that can come from lithium battery 
production have been known in other regions to affect animal health causing; 
respiratory problems, reproductive issues, and even death in severe cases of exposure. 
If our groundwater (the water table is very high here) or grazing lands become 
contaminated, it could have devastating consequences for farmers, ranchers and the 
animals that depend on clean resources to survive.  
 
Additionally, increased noise, traffic, and industrial activity can cause stress in our 
animals impacting their health. Our community's agricultural heritage and economy 
depend on a clean and safe environment. I urge you to prioritize the health of our 
residents, animals and farmland by halting development of this facility. We deserve to 
be able to live up to our city's name and keep it that way.  
 
Sincerely,  
Karen Bell 

Additional submitted attachment is included below. 
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